
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, May 20, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. (or at such time thereafter 

as other public hearings are concluded), in Council Chambers, 301 University Ridge, 

Greenville, SC 29601, for the purpose of receiving comments from the public concerning an 

ordinance amending the Greenville County Land Development Regulations. The proposed 

regulations are available for public inspection in the office of the Clerk to County Council, 301 

University Ridge, Suite N-1100, Greenville. The proposed ordinance would amend Section 15-

102 regarding citizen input and eliminating staff recommendations on approvals.   

 

 

 
 Benton Blount, Chairman 

Greenville County Council 
 
 
 
 
Advertise: Friday, April 18, 2025 
 


	PUBLIC HEARING

